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29 July 2013

Stephen Davis
Fyi-request-1028-8605633c@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Davis
Thank you for your request of 25 July 2013 asking for information about accidents
involving pedestrians over the past five years.

Part of your request asks:

(a) How many pedestrians were killed in road accidents?
(b) How many pedestrians were seriously injured in road accidents?

This part of your request is more closely associated with the activities of the NZ
Transport Agency. | am therefore transferring this part of your request to that agency
pursuant to section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982.

Yours sincerely

Teresa McMahon
Executive and Ministerial Services

Safer Communities Together




